Ministry Schedule

Mar 23

Greeters Mike & Janee Poppinga

Mar 23

Greeters OPEN

Mar 30

Greeters Lynn & Dianne Perry

De Smet Alliance Church Leaders

Pastor Mike Gunnon 860-9717

Church Office 854-3065

Elders David Dobson 860-0254

Dennis Helder (Chair) 690-8754

Trustees Larry Somsen (Chair) 530-3045

Lynn Perry 546-2190

Ron Wipf 605-350-3032

Treasurer Curt Eichacker 860-9250

Board Secretary Nita Muser-

S. S. Superintendent Stephanie Botkin 860-0443

Women's Ministry Contact Person Kathy Gross 854-3007

Our Mission is:

To REACH non-believers for Christ;
To LEAD non-believers to faith in Christ;
To CONNECT them with other Christians;
To help them GROW in their faith; and
To Challenge the growing and DISCOVER their ministry
and HONOR God with their life.

De Smet Alliance Church

"Generosity"



March 23. 2025

Sunday School 9:00-10:00 am
Pre-school thru 7th grade-Lower level
High School-Former Pastor's Office
Adult class-Sanctuary/East wing

Worship Service 10:15-11:15 am

An unattended nursery is available downstairs

De Smet Alliance Church 303 2nd Street SW, PO Box 87 De Smet, SD 57231 Church:605-854-3065

Email: DESMETCMA@VALLEYFIBERCOM.NET

Announcements

Morning Worship

Sermon Title "Generosity"

Prelude
Welcome/Announcements

Opening Verse/Prayer

Hymn #646 Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus Special Reading Neal Martens

Children's Message

Hymn #456

I'd Rather have Jesus

Hymn #460

Be Thou My Vision

Prayer

Scripture Reading

Message Larry Thorson Hymn #486 I Surrender All

Benediction

It Makes A Lot of Difference

It makes a lot of difference
When you're doing it for the Lord.
It makes a lot of difference
When you do it for someone you love.
And when you get to heaven,
There will be a great reward.
Yes, it makes a lot of difference
When you're doing it for the Lord.
It makes a lot of difference
When you do it for the Lord.

De Smet Alliance Prayer Tree

Coordinator: Glenda Dubro 605-203-1797
Assistant Coordinator: Sandi Lee 605-860-0030
Please call the Coordinator first to get the Prayer Tree praying. If the Coordinator is not available, please call the assistant coordinator with the information and they will get the tree praying.

Thank You

Thank you, Church Family, for honoring us, and always being there to support us. For 45 years we have felt you love. We found a home here and treasure the wonderful people we have gotten to know. Thank you for your gifts and good wishes for our future. We will keep you in our prayers and hope you will do the same for us! Our mailing address is not yet set up. We'd love to have you stop. Call us so we can let you in.

Our New Address: Del & Kathy Gross Peaceful Pines 1714 Ohio Ave. NW Huron, SD 57350

Del's Cell: 605-203-3132 Kathy's Cell: 605-691-6132

Bible Study

Starting Wednesday, April 2nd, 6 pm at the parsonage, there will be a new Bible Study entitled "Knowing God".

Easter Choir Group

Dianne is again looking for volunteers to prepare a choir song for our Easter service. Practices will be after the church service on March 30, April 6 and April 13. Please let Dianne know if you are interested in participating or come to rehearsals. Thank you in advance.